
 

 

 

 

 

WRITTEN ASSEMBLY QUESTION 
FOR ANSWER BY  

THE MINISTER FOR HEATH AND SOCIAL SERVICES 
ON 11 MAY 2020 

 

 

Rhun ap Iorwerth (Ynys Môn): What was the level of stock of (a) FFP3 masks, 
(b) FFP2 masks, (c) fluid-repellent gowns, (d) fluid-resistant gowns and (e) 
protective visors on 1 January 2020, and each fortnight since that date? 
WAQ80051 (e) 
 

Vaughan Gething: NHS Wales Shared Service Partnership (NWSSP) does not 
hold a fortnightly stock position A month-end stock position for each product line 
is provided below. 
 
Due to the amount of PPE being used and new supplies arriving, the PPE figures 
change quickly.  
 
 

 
 

This information does not differentiate between fluid resistant and fluid repelling 
gowns, as the NWSSP database provides a breakdown between fluid resistant 
and non-fluid resistant gowns.  
 
The table provides the details of the units held by NWSSP only and does not 
include stock held within NHS organisations or local authority joint equipment 
stores.  
 
 

 

 
 
 


